
Is there one thing you’ve wanted to do but haven’t had the chance? 

Wish of a Lifetime is an organization affiliated with the AARP that 
grants wishes for people 65 and over. Wishes can range from skydiving 
to seeing your favorite sports team to visiting a place or person that 
holds special meaning to you. 

Cerenity Residence-White Bear Lake will host Wish of a Lifetime. 
Regional representative Cheryl Peterson will share details and accept 
wish applications. Wishes collected for review by Wish of a Lifetime, 
who will decide which wishes to grant.

Learn more and submit your wish on: 

Tuesday, January 16, 2024 | 2-3 p.m. 
Cerenity Residence-White Bear Lake 
4615 2nd Avenue, White Bear Lake, MN 55110

The event is free and open to the public. 
Please RSVP to Laura: (651) 429-9654

Visit wishofalifetime.org or call  
(651) 220-1786 for more information.

What do You Wish For? 
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